
© Neal, Gerber, & Eisenberg LLP, Attorney Advertising.

Event

10/13/2020

The Impact of COVID on M&A
On Tuesday, October 13, Financial Restructuring & 
Bankruptcy senior counsel Thomas Wolford participated 
in the panel discussion “The Impact of COVID on M&A,” 
hosted by Corporate Finance Associates Worldwide. The 
discussion focused on how the volume of M&A 
transactions have changed; what buyers, investors and 
investment bankers are saying about the M&A 
market;  and how PPP loans are becoming an 
impediment to closing deals in the U.S.
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